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Wow, we made it to April AND the third issue
of our Honors Forum Newsletter! 

In the next few weeks, the ExecCo will be
sending out information on how you can be a
member of the Student Executive Committee
yourself. Be on the look out for more
information but, until then, consider joining
our wonderful team, we would love to have you!

We would also love to include your stories,
news, or anything else you are working on and
are passionate about in our Newsletter!
Just email our VP Kaleigh
(khoward1@skidmore.edu) or President Eliza
(ekupers1@skidmore.edu) for more information.

 With that said, enjoy this issue!

 
 

https://www.instagram.com/skidmorehonorsforum/


For the Spring Semster



What are you going to do with your time, now that
the sun is starting to shine? Read on for some ideas

from the Exec Co!
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For the Spring Semster



Click the Spotify logos below to listen to some
awesome educational podcasts!

https://open.spotify.com/show/0WXHcjuxPw7kmbmH2klfPY?si=HsAcww5NRgSV10gSzAwNWQ
https://open.spotify.com/show/0BTNncRr5euU6lTh7ip8Fp?si=id904MA_RouCOM9TOwaf7g
https://open.spotify.com/playlist/7kP0jfRJ5KWisJtq9RFeAp?si=s04fjnocRce5G0mSrJj7Jg
https://open.spotify.com/show/5nvRkVMH58SelKZYZFZx1S?si=xi8krKCiSeSpqIuXeJ5Ldw
https://open.spotify.com/show/7FxOP2AMMCBdbHwiMo1g0k?si=_G2dID90QpaC2q4xLm7otQ


Try some of these things to keep motivated



April 2 - 9



Whether you are new to the Forum or just need a
refresher, here is an overview of what you need to

do to maintain your Honors Forum minor.
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https://www.skidmore.edu/hf/students/forms/student-led-honors-project.php
https://www.skidmore.edu/hf/students/forms/student-led-honors-project.php


https://www.skidmore.edu/hf/about/capstone.php
https://www.skidmore.edu/hf/about/capstone.php


 
We want YOU to submit your work to be featured

in our future newsletter editions! 
 

Have a piece of creative writing like a poem or
short story that you've always wanted to share?

Wrote a scholarly paper in a class last month that
you think others should read? Have an opinion
piece that you think the academically-minded

students of the HF would love to read and discuss?
Working on a HF project that you want to share?
Have a joke you want to tell or a random thought

you want others to see? 
 

Submit anything and everything and we might just
publish it in our next issue! Email our VP Kaleigh

(khoward1@skidmore.edu) or President Eliza
(ekupers1@skidmore.edu) for more information.

 



We hope you enjoyed reading our Newsletter! We look
forward to your future contributions and making this a
space to celebrate academia and you, our hard working

members.
 
 
 

Happy Spring Everyone!
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